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Thank you, Madame President,





In this regard, my delegation hopes to have productive talks on a reasonable and efficient

process and modalities for environmental impact assessments during this Intergovernmental

Conference.

Last, but not least, under paragraph 2 of Article 266 of the UN Convention on the Law of the

Sea, States shall promote the development of the marine scientific and technological capacity

of otherStates which may need and request technical assistance in this field. My delegation

believes that the States' obligations in relation to the capacity-building and the transfer of

marine technology should be voluntary and based on their capabilities, as provided in the

Convention and other international instruments and bodies.

Madame President,

My delegation is looking forward to engaging in constructive and meaningful discussions in

the coming days. Let me assure you that we will do our utmost to contribute to the

development of an international legally binding instrument under the UN Convention on the

Law of the Sea on theconservation and sustainable use of marine biological diversity of areas

beyond national jurisdiction.

Thank you.

/End/


